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PUSHFOR INVESTMENTS INC. 
 

CSE: PUSH  
FFT: 713 

For Immediate Release 
 
 

FLAGSHIP PORTFOLIO COMPANY PUSHFOR LIMITED GRANTED UNITED 
STATES TRADEMARK REGISTRATION FOR PUSH2LINK  

 
 
Delta, B.C. – November 28, 2018 – Pushfor Investments Inc. (“Pushfor” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: PUSH) (FFT: 713) is pleased to announce that its flagship portfolio company, Pushfor Ltd., has received 
the United States Certificate of Registration for the trademark "Push2Link".  The mark was registered under No. 
5,608,702 on November 13, 2018. 
 
The "Push2Link" trademark is an important addition to the intellectual property portfolio of Pushfor Limited for 
protecting the company’s investment in developing and commercializing the unique and innovative Push2Link 
technology. 
 
Pushfor Limited’s Push2Link enables users to securely distribute protected content using an auto-generated unique 
URL link that can be shared via any communication channel – social media, email, collaboration tools, instant 
messaging, etc.  The recipient does not need to be an existing Pushfor user but on receipt of the URL simply clicks on 
the link to view the content.  The original file is kept secure at the source and nothing is ever sent.  The content stays 
completely under the control of the sender, who can track every step of engagement, and monitor user behavior and 
consumption.  And, if necessary, content can be pulled back at any time. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Aram Ayrapetian 
Director  
604 357 4730 
 
 
Notice regarding Forward Looking Statements: This news release may contain forward-looking statements. The use 
of any of the words "anticipate", "continue", "estimate", "expect", "may", "will", "project", "should", "believe" and 
similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the 
expectations and assumptions on which the forward-looking statements are based are reasonable, undue reliance 
should not be placed on the forward-looking statements because the Company can give no assurance that they will 
prove to be correct. This news release includes forward-looking statements in respect to assumptions of successful 
completion of a change of name.  Since forward-looking statements address future events and conditions, by their 
very nature they involve inherent risks and uncertainties, these statements speak only as of the date of this news 
release. The Company disclaims any obligation to update forward looking information contained herein, except to 
the extent required by law. 
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